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I'm a 50 year 4-H Leader. This would be a great disservice to the youth of Oregon. 

These animals are better cared for than most people. They have shelter, proper 

feeding, groomed, and showered regularly. These young people learn to develop life 

skills, speaking, book keeping, team work, and evaluation, to name a few. These are 

skills not being taught in school, these days. Please oppose this bill for the youth of 

Oregon. 


